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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

19 en 20-04 8 Final test Route 8

15-04 A t/m 8 Good Friday, children

free

School closed,

childcare open

18-04 A t/m 8 Easter Monday,

children free

School closed,

childcare also closed

20-04 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 at IB

building

21 and 22-04 A t/m 8 Study days, children

free

School closed,

childcare open

25-04 - 06-05 A t/m 8 May holiday School closed,

childcare open,

except on 27-04

(King's Day)

09-05 A t/m 8 School starts again

13-05 A t/m 8 Starting point for

the unit 'Holiday' -

Holiday fair

14.00 - 16.00

16-05 - 20-05 A t/m 8 Portfolio meetings

18-05 A t/m 8 Sports day

20-05 Newsletter 12

25-05 A t/m 8 Reserve sports day

25-05 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 - RH 919

building
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26 en 27-05 A t/m 8 Ascension Day,

students free

School closed,

childcare open

New Students

Name Group

Kiki gr. B

Asya gr. D

Family announcements

Hurray! Metehan (group D) and Umay (group C) have a little

brother. His name is Timur.

Yusus (group 8) has a little brother too.

Congratulations.



Notifications

Daycare

Parents can come in again

From Monday 11th of April onwards, parents of the day-care centre, the

playgroup and the after-school care centre may enter our childcare centre

again. The parents can now say goodbye at the door of their group.

Retirement Ria

Mrs. Ria from the playgroup is retiring. Friday 22nd of

April will be her last working day.

We thank Ria for all her years of dedication and wish her

a fine and well-deserved retirement!

May holiday

The May holidays are almost here. The staff at the after-school care centres

are ready for it. They have put together a new programme with different types

of activities. From craft activities to exercise activities. And even a surprise

trip to ........

Education

Excursion to goat farm 't

Geertje

During our EY IPC unit about pets

and farm animals, the

kindergarteners took a trip with

the bus to the goat farm 't

Geertje. Here we could see the

animals and the way things are

done on a farm.

It was a successful day with an

extensive programme. We had a

guided tour of the farm where we

learned all sorts of things about

the goats and the pigs, we visited

the cheese making area, we were allowed to bottle feed the lambs and ride a



pony. We also did a game circuit and ate pancakes for lunch. In the afternoon we

had a scavenger hunt and a nice ice cream.

Our bus trip was made possible by the parents' contribution to the parents'

council. The programme on the farm was financed by the school.

We also had a lot of help from parents who all accompanied a group of children.

Thanks to everyone for this successful day.

Daffodil Action

The daffodils have been distributed today.

We also had a lot of help at school with

distributing the daffodils. We would like to

thank all the parents who helped us! Also

thanks on behalf of the Friends of the

Eglantier.

With the proceeds we will organize a nice day

out for all the children of the school. We also

have a question from our gardener; when the

daffodils have finished flowering, can you

please return the bulbs to school. The

gardener will then place these bulbs in the garden around the school.

We hope everyone will enjoy them.

Good luck with the distribution.

Stockholm

On Wednesday 20th of April, 25 employees of IKC

De Eglantier are going to Stockholm on a study trip.

We will spend 4 days there.

The topic we will be discussing is ‘what is a learning

focused school’. We will also visit an international

school in Stockholm for one day.

We are looking forward to this trip which we have

already had to postpone twice. We will let you know

after the trip how it was.

Vocabulary with the children from the

kindergarten

During the extra vocabulary lessons this

period, the kindergarteners participated in a

number of activities about ‘the farm’.

A lot of words and sentences are offered and

repeated during these lessons. The goal is to

get children talking as much as possible in

Dutch.



Miss Ria retires

Juf Ria is retiring. Her last working day is April 22nd. Last Thursday she was

surprised by a number of colleagues with breakfast. When she arrived at school

she was awaited by all her toddlers, parents and also the kindergarten groups

were waiting for her. When she arrived at the school she was awaited by all her

toddlers, parents and also kindergarten groups. After a nice day with lots of

presents, she thought she was going home. But there was still a surprise. At the

end of the afternoon there was a reception where colleagues, but also former

colleagues came to wish Ria a well-deserved retirement.

Ria, enjoy it. We will certainly miss you, but you have more than earned it!

Merger Librijn schools in Tanthof

Have you already heard or read about it? Two

Librijn schools in Tanthof are going to merge.

De Simon Carmiggelt and De Eglantier Tanthof

will continue under one name from the 1st of

August 2022.

We are looking forward to the new name and the

new concept.

The school number of De Eglantier Tanthof will move to De Delftse

Daltonschool. This school will get a new name, namely, Eglantier Buiten.

The new name and logo will be announced shortly.

The school will continue to offer Dalton education.



Korfball excelsior

.






